
 

16th October 2017 

 
Dear Guest 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the Macdonald Dona Lola Resort and to ensuring that you have an 
enjoyable holiday with us.  
 
As part of the Costa Del Sol regional development plan to improve the coastal experience, the local authority 
is installing a boardwalk that will allow an enjoyable walk along the beach all the way from Estepona to 
Fuengirola. Currently you can join the boardwalk, which has been a popular attraction, at Macdonald Leila 
Playa, only five minutes by car from Dona Lola, or at nearby La Cala. 
 
 

 

 

An artist’s impression of the walkway passing the Dona Lola Club. Please note proposal subject to change, illustration 
only 
 
 
The development by the local authority to create the boardwalk will unfortunately involve some disruption 
at our Resort. This was originally planned for 2015/16 but we objected to the time the project would take 
to complete and the designs.  We understand the permissions are now in place although as I write we are 
still seeking final details.  Our latest understanding is that the development work is scheduled to begin in 
November 2017 and conclude by the end of February 2018. 
 



This will mean during this period one of our two outdoor pools will be closed, along with the poolside La 
Plaza Restaurant. However, La Toscana Lounge will be open during the day to serve snacks, drinks and a bar 
lunch menu and evening meals. Many of the local bars and restaurants are open as this remains a very popular 
time of year to visit the Costa del Sol for winter sun and golf breaks. 
 
All our guests will be able to use our other main outdoor pool, which has ample sun beds and, of course, 
our indoor pool, gymnasium, sauna and steam room.  
 
We hope you have an enjoyable stay with us and should you wish to book a restaurant, attraction, 
excursions or a round of golf please visit our reception team during your stay. 

Finally, we are in regular contact with the Mijas Town Hall who are coordinating the project and will ensure 
we update you as soon as we can with any changes.  In the meantime, if you have any questions do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
A warm welcome awaits you - Una cálida bienvenida le espera 
Sebastián Urquía 
General Manager 
Macdonald Resorts Spain 
 
 
 


